Howe, Mark (DMITRE)

From: Phil Sparrow RS i

Sent: Sunday, 27 October 2013 2:00 PM
To: DMITRE:MiningRegRehab \
Subject: Hillside Mine YP \

To whom it may concern,

We are very concerned about the Hillside Mine being approved. My wife and | live

only about 5k to the north from the mine site at Rogues Point,
While we are not against mining in general ,we have several concerns.
As we rely entirely on rain water we are worried that the dust from this mine could pollute our tanks.
As the mine is located to the south from us and this is the direction the prevailing winds come from this could
mean dust on our roof.
Not only dust in the tanks but dust on our solar panels.
““oise could also be a problem particularly in the still of the night.

1sting could also be a problem being only 5k away.
Also we are concerned about extra road noise.,
We also don not want this beautiful area possibly destroyed by a mine.

i

Yours sincerely

Bev and Phil' Sparrow




